HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH
ORDER OF WORSHIP
Pastor Earl Roach
April 3, 2022

Announcements

Prayer

Call to Worship “It Is Well with My Soul”
“Glorious Day”

Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer Mike Bullock

Special Music - Choir “Hills and Valleys”

Message Earl Roach

Hymn of Invitation “Lord I Need You”

Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the
front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that
all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm welcome to
Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord's
Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting.
Please fill out the “Welcome” card on the back of the pew in front of
you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your
gift to us.

Just a reminder, if you brought tithes and offerings today, you’'ll find
offering plates located on both the altar & foyer tables.
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» Deacons Meeting is Monday, April 4th at 7:30 p.m.
» Noah’s Park is next Sunday, April 10that 11:00 a.m.

» Good Friday Communion Service is on April 15th at 7:00 p.m.
Pastor Earl & Kathy will be on vacation the first part of this week. In
the event of an emergency, contact the church office at:
919.269.7003, or Deacon Chairman Steve Brown at: 919.218.9973.
Brother Bill Ausley will be teaching the adult Bible study this
Wednesday night.

Men, if you would like to watch the speakers from the recent East
Coast Men's Bible Conference, go to: https://fecmbc.org/download2022.
Your password is: t1y22dNLD. You can stream the sessions directly
from this page, or you can click the buttons to the left of each session
to download the video or audio version of that session.

We will be having an Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 16" at 10:00
a.m. Please help us out by donating candy or small prizes for eggs.
We can also use a few more plastic eggs as we used covid protocol
last year and let the kids keep them! Please give donations to Gina or
drop off at church office by Wednesday, April 13th! Thanks for all that
you do!! Questions? Gina 919-369-3766 or hopkinscbhcyouth@aol.com
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We have a lot of good reading material for April in the literature rack in
the hallway behind the sanctuary and in the Library. You will find
monthly copies of Home Life, Mature Living, Parent Life, and the
devotionals, Journey (for ladies), Stand Firm (for the men). There are
still copies of the Open Windows for Spring.

All are free! Please help yourself. The April Newsletter is available on
all the entrance tables.
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April is the time for the annual Food Roundup for the Baptist Children’s
Homes of NC. The statewide goal this year is to collect $400,000 in non-
perishable food and supplies. Pick up a shopping list from any entrance
table or check the church website at hopkinschapel.com. Gift cards are
also welcomed. Those can be used to purchase perishable items. Bring
your donations to the church before April 24. Place your items under either
side entrance table, or in the Fellowship Hall. Gift cards should be turned
into the church office.

Our church goal for the Annie Armstrong Easter Offering this year is
$4,000.00. Please pray and then give so others can go with the gospel of
Jesus Christ.

The latest newsletter from Brother Sam George and the Emmanuel Bible
Institute in India can be found on the side entrance tables. Please take a
copy and see what God is doing in Tenkasi, India.

Graduation Sunday will be held on June 5th. Please let Gina know if you
have a Senior that will be participating.
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Angela Melton needs transportation help for her doctor appointments.
Most of these doctor visits are in Chapel Hill. Her only requirement is that
you must be vaccinated. She is willing to offer gas money for the trip and
pay for your parking at the hospital. Have questions, need more info, or
would like to volunteer? Contact Angela at: 919-426-4711. (Galatians

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to
intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities.
Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.

April 2022 Ushers: Mike Bullock, Basil Perry, Jimmy Vaughan
and Andy Woodlief

Nursery Schedule Today: Jill Ferrell and Jase Oliver

April 10, 2022: Vicky Nessell and Mike Nessell

Weekly Need for 2021/2022 budget $5,167.00

Offering March 27, 2022 $2,820.52
YTD (Overage) $11,433.71

Annie Armstrong Offering $655.00
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